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Driffield Northfield Infant 

School 

Essential Dates 

Foundation Stay & Read     

Friday 25th January 

Grasshoppers Trip to 

Fire Station                        

Tuesday 29th  January 

Dragonflies Trip to Fire 

Station                        

Wednesday 30th       

January 

Open Evenings                    

Monday 11th &    

Wednesday 13th        

February 3.30-5.30pm 

Break up  Half Term           

Friday 15th February 

Return to School               

Monday 25th February 

Dear Parents/

Carers, 

Welcome back 

and Happy New 

Year. 

Here are a few 

items of news and 

information for 

this Half Term.   

                                                          Clubs 

In order to enhance our children’s learning experience at Driffield      

Northfield Infant School we have some clubs for the children to access at 

lunchtimes.   

Mrs. Harmer runs a textiles Club on a Thursday for Year 2.  

Groups of 8 children make different and exciting things to take 

home. 

The Year 2 children have been invited to attend a French Club run by 

Miss. Yorke on a Monday lunchtime.  The  children will learn to speak 

some basic vocabulary—colours,  numbers, greetings and animals. 

Mrs. Searby will be running Craft Club on a Wednesday lunchtime for Year 2.  

Details to follow soon. 

Miss. Dean will be holding an IPad Club on a lunchtime.   Year 1 and 2 

will all have the opportunity to take part. 

Cookery Club will once again be starting for Year 2 after the  Easter 

break with Mrs. Palmer.  Details for this club will  follow nearer the time. 

Wold’s Gym 

Grasshopper’s will be starting their sessions at the Wolds Gym on Monday 
14th January and Dragonflies will be starting their sessions on  Monday 21st.     

Year 1 had their sessions last term and  Foundation will be going later in the year. 

Gardening 

The children have resumed gardening on a Tuesday afternoon after a 
short break.  Below are the dates for the rest of this half term’s sessions:- 

                Grasshoppers—Tuesday 15th January 

                Bumble Bees—Tuesday 22nd January 

                Caterpillars—Tuesday 29th January 

                Butterflies—Tuesday 5th February 

                Ladybirds—Tuesday 12th February 

 Please can the children come to school dressed in outdoor clothes that 
are appropriate for that day’s weather, thank you. 



     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Term Dates  
 

Break up for Half Term Friday 15th February 

Return to school         Monday 25th February 

Break up for Easter       Friday 5th April 

Return to school  Tuesday 23rd April 

Bank Holiday Monday Monday 6th May 

Break up for Half Term Thursday 23rd May 

Staff Training Day         Friday 24th May 

Return to school  Monday 3rd June 

Break up for the Summer    Friday 19th July                                                      

Thank you for your continued support 

REMINDERS 

We put all our letters and any information we send home on the school website and 

our app so if you think you may have missed something you can always check there. 

Just a reminder that children should not be bringing toys or football cards 

into school as it causes upset and arguments.  Please can we also ask that 

the children  have only one toy attached to their book bags.  We are    

finding that they cannot close their drawers when they have more than 

one.  Thank you.  

For Health and Safety reasons  please ensure your child remains with you or the 

adult that brings them on the way to and from school for their safety. 

Please can you ensure that ALL children have a PE kit in school.  There 

are a lot of pupils that do not have kits and so are unable to take part in 

PE. lessons, which are a very important part of the curriculum.                                                        

Thank you for your support and co-operation. 

         Console Games 
We have been made aware that some     

children are playing on computer/console 
games that are not appropriate for their 
age.   Please ensure that your child is not 

playing games rated 12 or 18 as           
unfortunately this is a safeguarding issue . 

Thank you 

Menu Change 

We have been notified that there will be 
a change of menu on Thursday 17th        

January.  We will be having sausage/Quorn      
sausage, Yorkshire pudding, roast potatoes, 

broccoli and carrots  followed by sultana  
shortbread.  This replaces the printed menu of 

chicken wrap, thank you. 

GDPR Privacy Notice 

As part of our Safeguarding     
Procedure and Policy we have 
placed a Privacy Notice on our 

school website to comply with the 
Data Protection Act 1998.  You 
can view the Privacy Notice at                                                         
wwwdriffieldnorthfieldinfants.co.uk                                  

on  the  Information tab, under 
Data Protection.  

We also have our Safeguarding 
Policy and Information on our 
website under Safeguarding.  

Thank you 



 


